SOUTH COUNTY
LIFELONG LEARNING PRESENTS

Scam
iwareness
Presentation

The Morgan Hill Police Department will host a
presentation on scams. You're invited to learn about the
latest local and nationwide scams. They will discuss how

to recognize potential scams and how to avoid

becoming a victim.

This presentation is open to the public.

Wednesday, November 20
2:30pm

% Community & Cultural Center
Li‘fgllélﬁ]g\fé:;-ﬁfh ; 17000 I\/anterey Road
Morgan Hill, CA 95037

Mg
N




